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26 June 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Looking Forward - Virtual Q&A Meetings 
 
Following on from my previous letter on 17 June, I am writing to you regarding the ‘Looking Forward - Virtual Q&A 
Meetings’ which I plan to hold on Zoom. 
 
These will be for Years 7-10 and 12, and will focus on looking forward and any questions that you may have. The 
meetings will take place during school hours and each meeting will be capped at 50 attendees. I will hold meetings 
per year group, with a maximum of 4 meetings per year group. This unfortunately means that not everyone will 
be able to attend a meeting but we will create a FAQ sheet for parents following on from these sessions. Sessions 
will be no longer than 30 minutes each. 
 
In order to gauge numbers and send out invites, please can I ask you to fill in the below survey to confirm that 
you would like to attend a meeting. You are also able to pre-submit any questions that you may have. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/XCSCNXD 
 
Please fill this in by Tuesday 30 June at 5pm. 
 
I look forward to meeting with you shortly. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher 
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